
Guidelines for Service Providers in PPP Programmes 
 

Dear Doctors, 

  

In this issue of e - Bulletin, we would like to share with you the “Public-Private Partnership Programmes 

for Healthcare Services – Corruption Prevention Guide for Service Providers” recently published by the 

Independent Commission Against Corruption (ICAC). 

 

Enclosed please find the PDF files (for both English and Chinese versions) for your kind reference. 

 

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact us at gopcppp@ha.org.hk or via the 

Programme hotline 2300 7300 (after selecting language, press 5 to speak direct with our hotline staff). 

  

Thank you very much for your continual support to the Programme. 

   

Yours sincerely, 

  

Connie Lau 

Manager (Transformation Projects) 
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